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Wyro Reelected to MOFD Board of Directors 
By Lucy Amaral

From left: MOFD Board members Brook Mancinelli, Fred Weil, Dick Olsen, Board president Frank Sperling, and John 
Wyro Photo Lucy Amaral 
During their November 3 meeting, members of the Moraga-Orinda Board of Directors congratulated John Wyro on his reelection to the 
Board. Wyro defeated challenger Bob Jungbluth in the November 2 election to represent Orinda's District 4. Board members Frank 
Sperling and Dick Olsen, who also ran for reelection for District 1 and District 3 respectively, ran unopposed and were appointed in lieu 
of election. The newly reelected board members' next four year terms officially begin in December. 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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